
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Governor Recruitment Advert 

Become a School Governor 

School governors make a positive contribution to children’s education by offering supportive 

challenge to help raise standards and monitor resources effectively. School governors work as a 

team and come from a wide variety of backgrounds to add value to school life by offering their 

skills, expertise and time. 

Being a Governor at Ringway Primary 

Ringway Primary School is committed to raising educational standards. We are looking for 

dedicated individuals who want to make a difference in the lives of children and are willing to 

share their experience in an educational environment. 

Preferable Skills and Competencies  

We are looking for dedicated individuals who can offer their knowledge and expertise in one or 

more of these areas; finance, human resources, health and safety, communications or 

managing premises. 

As well as attending meetings, governors are also asked to look at specific areas of the school’s 

work in more detail. To help support governors, everyone has access to further training to help 

build on existing skills or to develop new ones. 

If you have a passion for improving the life chances of children and can offer supportive 

challenge to the leadership of our school to help us to fulfil our vision, please send an email 

with a brief description about yourself and why you would like to join the governing body and 

return this to admin@guidepostringway.northumberland.sch.uk Depending on the number of 

applications there may be an election process, which will be advised in due course. 

Further information about the role of the governor can be found at: 

https://www.nga.org.uk/Governance-Recruitment/Be-a-school-governor-or-trustee.aspx 

A discussion with the Head teacher and Chair of Governors would be offered to any interested 

parent.  

Governors do not need any formal qualifications but must be aged 18 years and over. It is a 

legal requirement that everyone who works, or volunteers to help in schools, even if they have 

no direct contact with children, are subject to a DBS disclosure. 

Closing date is Friday 27th November 2020 
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